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Esquer, Kaitlin

From: Elise Fields <eliseanderic@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 3:30 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: Goleta Beach Seawall

 
Dear Board of Supervisors, 
 
I would like to state my support in removing the illegal seawall at Goleta Beach and moving the sewer line out 
of the erosion hazard zone, which will allow the beach to expand naturally, providing a larger sandy beach for 
recreation. I realize there is a hearing on Tuesday, March 18th, and I would like to be counted among those in 
support of removing the Goleta Beach seawall and restoring the natural beach. Thank you. 
 
Elise Fields 


